Makah Tribe
Request for Proposals (RFP)

Biological Assessment for Wastewater Infrastructure at Hobuck Beach

The Makah Tribe is seeking proposals from qualified consultants to conduct a Biological
Assessment as part of the Hobuck Wastewater Project on the Makah Indian Reservation in Neah
Bay, Washington. This assessment is required to determine the presence of threatened or
endangered species that have the potential to be impacted by the project construction activities
and will evaluate impacts to the project schedule and or mitigation measures.

Proposals are due by 4:00 pm on March 31, 2025. Submit proposals to Laurette Venske at PO
Box 115, 161 Resort Drive, Neah Bay, WA 98357. To request a complete copy of the RFP from
Makah Business Enterprises, contact Joy Cooke at 360-645-2200 (joy.cooke@makah.com).

The contractor must be bonded and insured and comply with Tribal Employment Rights
Ordinance (TERO) requirements. For questions regarding TERO, contact Rose Jimmicum at
rosalee.jimmicum@makah.com.
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